
 

 

True Parents Birthday Celebration this Saturday - Dr. Kone Out of Town 
 
Drissa Kone 
February 6, 2019 
 

 
 

Greetings BFC! 

 

I hope everyone is having a wonderful week so far and enjoying the beautiful weather we have been 

blessed with! 

 

This Saturday February 9th, we will be having a district wide celebration of True Parents birthday at East 

Garden. The main program will start at 7pm with Rev. Edner, however, if you would like to join us for a 

broadcast HDH with True Mother, please arrive at 5pm. 

 

In addition, I would like to notify everyone that I will be traveling to Africa and Denthew will be 

traveling to Korea this week and will not be returning until next week. During our absence, Masahisa and 

Yoko Kobayashi will be the acting pastor, please refer to them until we return. If you have any urgent 

inquiries, please reach me through email and/or text. 

 

Thank you for your constant love and support everyone. Have a blessed rest of the week and a wonderful 

celebration of our dearest True Parents Birthday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

  
 


